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NEWSLETTER April 19th, 2021

Thank you again to our
2019 Sponsors!

Gold Sponsors

Silver Sponsors

Bronze Sponsors

Thank you for your Support!  Our
Sponsors and Volunteers help make
Fiber Fusion free to the public!

Fiber Fusion Northwest
2021

Contact us:

Chairman
& Vendor Coordinator:
Heidi Lucey
info@fiberfusion.net

Class Coordinator:
Lisa Lewis
classes@fiberfusion.net

Demo Coordinator:
Marion Scichilone
bpgourmet@yahoo.com

Fiber Arts Show:
Beth Cachat
fiberarts@fiberfusion.net

Fleece Show & Sale:
Amy Wolf
mohair@fiberfusion.net

Live Fiber Animals:
Rhonda Wreggelsworth
info@fiberfusion.net

Volunteer Coordinator:
Corky Savoie
volunteer@fiberfusion.net

Sponsorship:
Open Position
sponsorship@fiberfusion.net

Registrar:
Ed Gardipe
registrar@fiberfusion.net

Announcement
Greetings Vendors, Volunteers, Instructors, 
Patrons, and Fans of Fiber Fusion Northwest,

This has been a trying time for everyone, and as we start
to get back on our feet we are sure to step on some rocks
in the road.

We have learned that OFFF (Oregon Flock and Fiber
Festival) is moving to our traditional dates (the third
weekend of October) due to venue issues. We are glad to
see them resuming their event, but regret the hard
choices they have been forced to make.

They have signed a multi-year contract for our traditional
weekend, so we are grappling with how best to serve the
fiber community. Unfortunately, we are unable to change
dates this year as our fairground is booked solid, so that
option is off the table. 

We would like you to help us shape the future of Fiber
Fusion.

Click here to go to Poll

    --------------------------------------------------------

Greetings Vendors

We are trying to find solutions that are as equitable to all
as possible given this difficult situation.  If you have any
suggestions, or question, please let us know!

Currently, we are looking at specific ways that vendors
who attend both event are impacted.  

For those who vended at both FFNW and OFF in 2019:  

We will allow cancellations this year with a full
refund through August 1st .
We will hold a guaranteed spot for 2022 if you are
local to OFFF and choose to vend at their event in
2021.

We hope this helps.
    --------------------------------------------------------

Wishing you all well and a Happy 2021,

Heidi Lucey
Fiber Fusion Chairman
info@fiberfusion.net

Looking for Volunteers
The Fiber Fusion Planning Team is looking for the 
following volunteers.  Please sign up online at 
https://www.fiberfusion.net/volunteer1.html:

Fiber Fusion Northwest
Looking forward to this year

~~~~~
October 16th & 17th, 2021

at the Evergreen State Fairground

www.fiberfusion.net

Like us on Facebook

Check out our Ravelry Page!

We are now on Instagram

We hope to see you soon!

Please forward this newsletter along
to fiber friends! 

www.FiberFusion.net

www.fiberfusion.net
  info@fiberfusion.net
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